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“If a year was tucked inside of a clock, 
then autumn would be the magic hour.”

~ Author Victoria Erickson

FERRIS HILLS & CLARK MEADOWS
Independent and Enriched Senior Living
One Ferris Hills, Canandaigua, NY 14424

Join Us October 18 for Bridge!
Ferris Hills is hosting a bridge 
tournament on Wednesday, October 18, 
and you’re invited!

Following a buffet lunch from 11:30 
a.m. to 12:30 p.m., bridge will run from 
12:30 to 4 p.m. Players may choose either 
duplicate or social bridge. Gift cards will 
be awarded to winners.

Seating is limited and pre-registration 
with payment is required. The cost is $20, 
with checks made payable to Ferris Hills. 

To register, call
585-393-0410. 

With questions, call
585-746-9478.



After The Beatles rocketed to fame, little Gabe Cinquegrana was like 
many young boys: He wanted to be in a band. With an Airline guitar 
from Montgomery Ward, he started taking lessons, later learning to play 
by ear.
Nearly 60 years and many bands later, Gabe is still making music, and 
often at Ferris Hills!
The Newark native and his wife of 53 years, Debbie, moved into their 
new apartment this past summer from East Lake Road in Canandaigua. It 
was in that neighborhood that the couple had met Charlie Lane, who has 
been singing since he was 7.
The two men found their voices matched harmonically, and especially 
with Everly Brothers tunes. They joked that they should call themselves 
The Elderly Brothers, and the name stuck. After all, Gabe said, it’s “old 
music by old guys.” That old music also includes Elvis, The Beatles, The 
Eagles, and more. 
The Elderly Brothers’ first official gig was at the VA Medical Center in 
Canandaigua, where Gabe – whose career was in finance and computer 
sales/service – volunteered for many years.
“I was very nervous because I didn’t know what the reaction would be, 
but we were just thrilled,” he said. “It was the best thing in the world.”
Charlie agreed. “If you can bring a little happiness into someone’s life, 
music will do it,” he said, adding, “It’s fun and it keeps you young!”

The Cars Were the Stars

LEARN MORE ABOUT FERRIS HILLS:  
visit www.FerrisHills.com

Elderly Brothers Duo Delivers ‘Old Music by Old Guys’

Ferris Hills resident Gabe Cinquegrana, left, 
is in a duo called The Elderly Brothers with 
Charlie Lane.

Ideal weather, music from Paul Strowe, and hot dogs on 
the grill made for a perfect Ferris Hills Car Show featuring a 
wide variety of vehicles on September 15!


